

From: David Thomas

Sent: 10 March 2022 16:05

To: Jennifer Walsh < Jennifer. Walsh@Camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Francoise Findlay \* beaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk; Eldred Evans

Subject: Re: Fwd: Planning application 2021/5041/P - Site Address151 A King Henry's Road London NW3 3RD

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Jennifer

Yes it does thank you.

Best wishes, David.

On 10/03/2022 14:08, <u>bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk</u> wrote:

- > ----- Original Message -----
- > Subject: Planning application 2021/5041/P Site Address151 A King
- > Henry's Road London NW3 3RD
- > Date: 2022-03-10 12:00
- > From: Jennifer Walsh < Jennifer.Walsh@Camden.gov.uk>
- > To: "BCAAC@belsizeconservation.org.uk"
- > < BCAAC@belsizeconservation.org.uk >, Nora-Andreea Constantinescu

```
> <Nora-Andreea.Constantinescu@camden.gov.uk>
> Dear Elsworthy CAAC,
> You previously objected to a scheme at 151A King's Henry's Road.
> Following on from the consultation process, the Case Officer has sought
> revisions to the scheme. Nora is currently on leave, and therefore, I am
> sending them across to you in her absence to see if the revisions to
> lower the height of the rear extension overcome your objection or not.
> If you could let us know if you have any further comments, that would be
> appreciated.
> Thank you
> Jennifer
> Jennifer Walsh
> Deputy Team Leader
> Regeneration and Planning
> Supporting Communities
> London Borough of Camden
> Telephone: +44207 974 3500
> Web: camden.gov.uk [1]
> 2nd Floor
> 5 Pancras Square
> London N1C 4AG
> The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through
> remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate
> with us by telephone or email.
> Please consider the environment before printing this email.
> This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally
> privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the
> addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender
> and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice
> here [2] which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about
> you and residents.
> Links:
> [1] http://www.camden.gov.uk/
> [2] http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement
```